From: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Sent: 21-Jun-2021 07:34

To: |

Subject: FW: Application for a premises license at Hilltop country House Flash Lane SK10
4ED

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: I

Sent: 20 June 2021 15:02
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East) <Licensing_CE@cheshireeast.gov.uk>
Subject: Application for a premises license at Hilltop country House Flash Lane SK10 4ED

Dear sir/madam

| wish to object to the granting of a premises licence at Hilltop Country House Flash Lane Prestbury.

My land/fields border said property and | am very concerned that if a licence is granted for the provision of live
music (indoors and outdoors) Wednesday to Sunday 12.00 to 00.00 that this will cause a public nuisance regarding
sound and the ingress of people onto my land.

The venue has run for the past 15 years as a wedding venue with events being held at the weekend only. All music
was played indoors in a soundproof room. No problems have occurred.

The possibility of large number of people listening to outside music and drinking alcohol will raise a number of issues
the main one being that my sheep and lambs will be subject to loud noises which research has shown has a
detrimental effect of their well being.

I hope the licensing committee will take these concerns into consideration when considering this application.
Thank you

Prestbury




